
 

 

Request for Proposal (RFP) – Information Services Management Update 

Date: August 28, 2024 

Due to issues posting our answered questions publicly, BCHD will be extending the 

proposal deadline to the following Monday, September 2, 2024, 5:00 PM PST. The 

answered questions are now publicly available for your review on bchd.org/rfp with 

identifiable information removed.  If you have already submitted, you will receive a reply 

email and may revise your submission before the new deadline. We apologize for any 

confusion or inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

Old Deadline for Proposals: No later than 5 p.m. August 28, 2024 

New Deadline for Proposals: No later than 5 p.m. September 2, 2024 
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